
  

 
 

                                                                                                                             
         

  1st December 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Social Media permissions 

We would like to improve the social media presence for the school. The children get involved in so many lovely activities 
in school, on trips and sporting events; it would be great to share this with the community on a more regular basis.  We 
want to showcase what makes our school special to both our existing parents/carers and prospective new ones.  

 

The social media platforms currently in use are Facebook and Twitter but we may extend this in the near future to 
Instagram as well. If you are happy for your child’s photo to be shared on the above platforms, please complete the 
following form: https://forms.gle/X2kUE92wDkW9qc6h7 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Gillian Lovatt-Young 

Headteacher 
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